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4th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 

Following the Prime Minister’s briefing this evening, I am writing to inform you that school will be 

closed tomorrow for ALL pupils including those who attend Pre-School.  This is to allow staff a day to 

plan and organise as a result of this very late decision.  I know this may cause some disruption but I am 

sure you will understand the need for us to plan carefully and effectively and to have everything in 

place. 

 

From Wednesday, school will be open only to children of critical workers and pupils who are 

deemed vulnerable.  If you wish your child to attend school and they fall into either of these 

categories, you will be asked to supply further information tomorrow. 

 

All other pupils must remain at home and participate in remote learning.  Further information will be 

circulated tomorrow.  

 

Please only consider sending your child to school if there is no-one at home to care for them safely.  

This is a national lockdown and we must all do as much as we can to limit the spread of Coronavirus. 

 

I do know that this is another extremely worrying time for everyone.  Further details will be provided 

tomorrow – I just wanted to ensure that your received this information as soon as possible.  

 

Please do contact me, via the School Office, if you have any questions. 

 

With very best wishes 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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